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PROPOSAL TO OPEN PERTH CLOISTERS OFFICE FOR DOCUMENT 

LODGEMENT ON SATURDAY 27 JUNE 2009 
 

 
Landgate has experienced some power interruptions over the last three weeks, in 
part as a result of storm damage. Unfortunately the resultant system interruptions 
reduced the level of services provided to Landgate’s regular land industry customers 
and the general public. Further scheduled outages may also result in a minor 
reduction in services. 
 
As June is usually the busiest time of the year in the land registration industry and 
recognising the recent service disruptions, Landgate is proposing an extension to 
document lodgement hours by opening for document lodgement on the morning of 
Saturday, June 27 2009, subject to the consultation and participation of industry 
members. 
 
The proposal is to open the Cloister’s business office at 200 St Georges Tce 
between the hours of 9.00am and 12noon for document lodgement only. 
 
To properly plan for the extended document lodgement hours Landgate is requesting 
feedback from Customer Information Bulletin subscribers in relation to this proposal. 
  
Should you wish to take advantage of this offer simply send an email to Landgate by 
clicking on the link shown below by adding a “Yes” to the subject line. 
 
Email to saturdaytrade@landgate.wa.gov.au  
 
Once the feedback from the saturdaytrade@landgate.wa.gov.au has been analysed, 
further information on the proposed extended trading hours will be notified to 
Customer Information Bulletin subscribers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JEAN VILLANI 
MANAGER TITLE DEALINGS 
REGISTRATION SERVICES BRANCH 
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